
From: Shirley D  

Date: April 8, 2021 at 9:41:26 AM EDT 

To: Laura Moy <lmoy@tecumseh.ca> 

Subject: Riverside Drive Trail 

Please include this email as part of the discussions that are being held on Thursday 
April 8th in regards to Extending the trail 

To: Mayor of Tecumseh and Tecumseh Town Council 

 

From: Shirley Drouillard 

            St Pierre St 

            Tecumseh ON 

 

 

I believe that all residents of Tecumseh deserve a chance to get out and enjoy walking, 
biking etc along Riverside Drive. I support extending the trail. 
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